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Karen Armstrong 

3010 W. Taft St 

Boise, ID 83703 

Dear Commission Secretary, 

Karen Armstrong <armstrongkaren74@gmail.com> 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021 4:09 PM 

Jan Noriyuki 

Now is the time!Case # IPC-E-21-21 

I am an Idaho Power customer and I want clean energy choices that will make it financially practical to go solar. I call on 

the Idaho Public Utilities Commission to ensure solar has a fair market valuation. This would help all Idahoans by 

creating resilient local grid systems, reducing transmission line impacts on wildfires and wildlife ecosystems, growing the 

clean energy economy, creating good-paying local jobs, and helping Idaho Power meet its 100% clean energy goals. 
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